ST. CHARLES OPTIMIST CLUB





Volume 14

Issue 1

October 2013

CLUB OFFICERS

President Mark Cook

636 724-4737

President-Elect

Jerry Reese

Vice-President

Jeff Marion

Secretary

Paul Hauser 636 946-8280

Treasurer

David Borgmeyer

636 723-0275

Past-President Mike Ebert

636 936-8066

BOARD MEMBERS

(Two-year Term)

Fred McGinley

636 639-1446 Gerry Prinster

314 973-2928

Dale Westby

636 724-7693

(One-year Term)

Roger Deppe

636 723-1937

Ralph Sundermeier

636 724-5266

Hugh Orr

636 946-7111

EASTERN DISTRICT **OFFICERS**

Governor Daniel E. Rothe



EDITOR Roger Deppe 636 723-1937 arogerd@sbcglobal.net Asst. Editor Jean Kent 636 946-1331 jeanietravel@charter.net

WORDS OF **WISDOM** FROM THE PRES...

"Mike you did a great job building up the club membership. It shows what is possible when we all work together."

I just hope we can continue this level of support from our membership as we start the new year. We have many activities to support in helping the youth of St. Charles.

> Be a "yayer" not a "nay sayer" Mark



IN REMEMBRANCE

Our sincere thanks goes to all of you for your kind words of encouragement, sympathy and compassion during Clark's illness and at his death. He enjoyed the optimists and was proud to be part of an organization that did so much good for the children.

Fondly, Pam Cilek and Family

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST **MEMBERS**

Becky Hallemeier, Dale Hallemeier, Scott Queen Andrew Stewart, Allyson Vangel-Malek, Scott Voelkl

OFFICERS FOR 2013-2014



President Mike Ebert administers the oath of office to this coming year's officers.

President - Mark Cook

Board Member - Ralph Sundermeier

Vice-President - Jeff Marion

Board Member - Dale Westby

Board Member - Hugh Orr

President-Elect - Jerry Reece

Treasurer - David Borgmeyer

Board Member - Roger Deppe

Board Members not pictured

Fred McGinley and Gerry Prinster

OPTIMISTS OF THE YEAR

This year's "Optimist of the Year" has been awarded to two important people -Jackie Borgmeyer and Jean Kent. Their dedication and warm-friendly greetings start each of our club meetings on a high note.

"Congratulations and hugs from all of us."

IN REMEMBRANCE

I want to express my thanks for your expressions of concern, support and recognition of Bob's contributions to the community and Optimism. Your contributions to the Scholarship Fund in his memory was an investment in the future which would have made Bob proud, once again, to be a so strong that nothing "Friend of Youth." Sincerely, Clara Scott and Family

BIRTHDAYS

Jeff Marion 10/2 **Dulcie Couillard 10/7** Gerry Prinster 10/14 Becky Hallemeier 10/15 Randy Lightfoot 10/18 Gloria McGinley 10/21 Rick Pundmann 10/22 Jackie Borgmeyer 10/24

ANNIVERSARIES

Rich/Janel Krill 10/6 John/Micki White 10/6 **Bob/Nancy Thornhill** 10/15

Paul/Terri Hauser 10/16

NOON MEETINGS

Tuesday 1

Steve Skodak

OI Foundation

Tuesday 8

Mark Cook

President

Tuesday 15

Dr. Jeff Marion

Vice-President

Board Meeting @ 1:00

Tuesday 22

TBA

Tuesday 29

TBA

EVENTS

EMO District Meeting November 1-2



can disturb your peace of mind."

FRIEND OF YOUTH